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Overnight Ramp Closures Added at Butler Boulevard and San Pablo Road  

 

Jacksonville, Fla. – In addition to the previously announced overnight ramp closures at Butler 

Boulevard and San Pablo Road, a new overnight closure has been added for Wednesday, August 

26 and Thursday, August 27.  

 

Beginning at 9 p.m. Wednesday, the ramp from westbound Butler Boulevard to San Pablo Road 

will be closed until 5 a.m. Thursday. The ramp will close again at 9 p.m. Thursday and reopen by 

5 a.m. Friday. Drivers will be detoured to Hodges Boulevard, where they can access eastbound 

Butler Boulevard to reach the San Pablo Road exit (shown in the map below).  
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